
 
 
 
 
 
SALLY MOON 
 
"Sally joined P1 as Program Administrator in 2005 and she quickly became an invaluable 
member of the P1 team. Sally is extraordinarily efficient and has particularly applied herself 
to keeping the P1 finances in good order. P1 project leaders in each of the CRC LEME nodes 
know that they can rely on Sally for up to date financial advice and assistance. Sally has also 
become the first port of call for advice and assistance with P1 project logistics and has 
organised a number of P1 events in Canberra and elsewhere. Miraculously Sally has managed 
to maintain her sanity and good humour whilst doing battle with bureaucracy (and not just of 
the public service kind) on the behalf of various staff members. We will all be moving on 
when the LEME circus folds up its tent but I for one wish I could take Sally with me, as I 
have come to rely on her support. Thank you Sally!” 
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